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Daily update 

(12 March 2021, 2pm) 

Topics in this Core Brief: 

• NHSGGC Statement on the UK recall of Becton Dickinson Infusion Sets 
  

NHSGGC Statement on the UK recall of Becton Dickinson Infusion Sets 

The UK Medicines and Healthcare Products Regulatory Agency (MHRA) has published a 
national alert following notification from the medical technology manufacturing company 
Becton Dickinson (BD) that it has issued a recall of their IV Infusion sets. This follows an 
investigation by Becton Dickinson which found that the sterilisation process of their products 
undertaken by a third party supplier did not meet required standards. This is a global issue 
with products recalled across the United Kingdom, Europe and internationally. 

It is important to note that Becton Dickinson have not had any reports of any patient safety 
issues in relation to the lack of standardised sterilisation process. 

New replacement products will begin to be available in the UK later in March and for the 
time being there is no need for clinical areas to alter their current clinical practice (i.e. 
those areas using BD infusion sets should carry on using them until such time they are 
replaced) or to change current practice in terms of ordering giving sets from our procurement 
department. A centralised risk assessment and prioritisation process will be undertaken and 
any relevant updates will be shared in due course.   
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Please keep up-to-date with the latest guidance on our dedicated web pages at: 
www.nhsggc.org.uk/covid19. If you have any questions about the current situation please 
check the FAQs first. If you have any further questions, please email: 
staff.covid19@ggc.scot.nhs.uk 

  

 
***Staff are reminded to make sure their personal contact details are up to date on eESS.*** 
 

 
 

 
Are your contact details up-to-date? Click here to check 
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